International Bureau

Federal Communications Commission

Washington, D.C. 20554

E-mail: James.Ball@fcc.gov

George.Li@fec.gov

(202) 418-1462

(202) 418-2824 (fax)

May 5, 2010

Ref: EB 2010-15
Hillary Morgan (703) 607-6092 Steven W. Lett (202) 647-5835
Greg Pinto (202) 282-8592 Alex Daman (202) 282-9940
Josephine Armold (202) 482-5461 Edward T. Hand (202) 514-2464
Jonathan McHale (202) 395-5656 Richard Sofield (202) 514-0945
Douglas A. Klein (202) 324-0853 Scott Deutchman (202) 456-6054
Re: American Samoa-Hawaii Cable System

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please review the following applications and advise us whether you have any national security,
law enforcement, foreign policy or trade concerns by Noon June 2, 2010, because we are
prepared to take action on these applications. Electronic filed (e-file) applications are able to
be viewed by accessing www.fce.gov/ibfs and searching by the file number.

ITC-T/C-20100125-00032 American Samoa License, Inc. (e-file)
ITC-T/C-20100324-00122 eLandia Technologies, Inc. (e-file)
SCL-T/C-20100125-00001 American Samoa Hawaii Cable, LLC (e-file)
SCL-T/C-20100322-00006 AST Telecom, LL.C (e-file)
SCL-T/C-20100322-00008 Pac-Rim Redeployment, LL.C (e-file)

Public Notices (TEL-01424 NS & SCL-00095 NS, release May 5, 2010) are attached. If
we do not hear from you by June 2, 2010, we will assume that you do not have any
concerns with the above listed applications.

Please note: The ASHC System (SCL-LIC-20080814-00016) was granted with the
condition for American Samoa Hawaii Cable, LLC and AST Telecom, LLC abiding by
the commitments and undertakings contained in their January 9, 2009, Agreement with
the Department of Homeland Security. (See DA 09-45, rel. January 16, 2009)

Further, SCL-T/C-20100125-00001 and ITC-T/C-20100125-00032 have been removed
from streamlined processing per Kemba Walden’s e-mail of February 25, 2010, 10:11
a.m. For further information, please contact David Krech at Awomv 418-7443.
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George Li, Deputy Chief, Policy Division
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From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Subject:

Janeese Parker
Wednesday, May 05, 2010 2:44 PM

'douglas.klein@ic.fbi.gov’; 'edward.hand@usdoj.goV'; 'hillary.Morgan@disa.mil’;
'jarnold@ntia.doc.gov'; 'vbarrish@askcalea.net’; 'maydc@state.goVv'; 'lettsw@state.gov',
'Stephen.heifetz@dhs.goVv'; 'Christopher.Siefken@ic.fbi.gov'; 'Erica.Bomsey@dhs.gov';
'Brian.williams@asseociates.dhs.goV'; 'greg.pinto@dhs.gov'; 'TTeleecom@usdoj.gov';
"Thomas.Doyle@associates.dhs.goVv'; 'mary.wheaton2@usdoj.gov’;
'Siobhan.Dupuy@usdoj.goVv'; ‘alex.daman@dhs.gov'; 'Joanne.Ongman@usdoj.goVv';
'Jennifer.Rockoff@usdoj.gov'; 'jmchale@ustr.gov’; 'Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov';
'glenn.kaminsky@hq.dhs.goV'; 'dale.barr@hq.dhs.gov'; 'Kemba.walden@hq.dhs.goV';
'scott_m._deutchman@ostp.eop.gov'; 'IP-FCC@dhs.gov'

George Li; David Krech; JoAnn Sutton; Susan OConnell; Howard Griboff; James Ball;
Adrienne Downs

Cover Letter Reference EB 2010-15 (comments due by June 2, 2010).

Attachments: Executive Branch 2010-15.doc; DOC-297911A1[1].pdf;, DOC-297910A1[1].pdf

Cover Letter Reference EB 2010-15 (comments due by June 2, 2010).

Janeese Parker

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau/Policy Division
Phone: ﬁ NQ@ 418-0707

E-mail: Janeese. Parker@fcc.qov

5/5/2010



